
 

Public Service Recognition Committee Nomination Form 2021 

 

 
 

 

 

  
The Town of Dedham Public Service Recognition Award is presented annually at the Spring Town Meeting 
to a citizen or citizens of Dedham (adult or youth) who by his/her actions exemplifies the spirit of public 
service by sharing his/her time, talent, and energy for the betterment of our Community.  To nominate 
someone for this award, please complete the form below, and e-mail to DedhamPSRC@gmail.com or mail 
them to Dedham PSRC c/o Town Manager’s Office, 450 Washington Street, Dedham MA 02026.   
 
Deadline for submissions: Friday, November 5, 2021 
 

NOMINATION FORM 
(Please provide all the information below)  

Full Name of 
Nominee 

 

  
 

  
Address  
  
Phone Number  
  
Nominee’s Contribution(s) to the Community 
Describe the nominee’s contribution and how it has impacted the community. Please provide as much detail 
as possible and provide additional information regarding the nominee to further support your 
recommendation. Please attach additional information to this form if necessary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nominator  

 
Address 

 

 
Phone Number 

 

 
 

TOWN OF DEDHAM 
PUBLIC SERVICE RECOGNITION COMMITTEE 

  
 

Paul Kerrigan 
Marianne Martin 
Gerri Roberts 
Andrew Sullivan 
Fred Wofford 
 
Precinct 4 Pasquita Bass      
Precinct 5 Marianne Martin, Chair  
Precinct 6 Andrew Sullivan 
Precinct 7 Denise Connell 

Town of Dedham 
450 Washington Street 

Dedham, MA 02026 
 

Contact Information: 
DedhamPSRC@gmail.com 

mailto:DedhamPSRC@gmail.com
mailto:DedhamPSRC@gmail.com

